
Creating a Professional Profile 
 
Letting the world—potential collaborators and employers as well as other scholars in your 
field—know who you are and what you have to offer can help jump-start your career. The 
Binghamton University Libraries support an open repository—the ORB (Open Repository @ 
Binghamton University)—that allows faculty and graduate students to share their profile and 
research with scholars around the world. That profile can be easily linked with students’ profile 
on the Department’s graduate student page.  
 
Currently, the Libraries are changing the software used to make profiles from Expert 
Gallery/Selected Works Gallery to ORCID. Tutorials on how to make a profile on the new 
system will be available during the Fall 2023 semester. Students who currently have a profile on 
the ORB developed with Selected Works Gallery will be able to transition to the new system 
once it is operational; they will have until December 2024 to do so. 
 
Stay tuned for announcements about


